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NJ Tax E-News  2/16/17 
 
The following information has been posted to our website since 1/17/17: 
 
TAX LEGISLATION 
 
Listings of 2016 Legislation  
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/newlegislation2016.shtml 
 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 
 
Listings of Proposed and Adopted Rules 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/regs.shtml 
 
 
NEW JERSEY STATE TAX NEWS 
 
Winter 2016/2017 Issue 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/stn/winter16.pdf 
 
 
ABOUT NEW JERSEY TAXES (ANJs) 
 
ANJ-9   Coupons, Discounts & New Jersey Sales Tax (Rev. 1/17) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/sales/anj9.pdf 
 
 
TAX TOPIC BULLETINS 
 
GIT-1   Pensions and Annuities (Rev. 12/16) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git1.pdf 
 
GIT-2   IRA Withdrawals (Rev. 12/16)  
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git2.pdf 
 
GIT-3B   Credit for Taxes Paid to Other Jurisdictions (Business/Nonwage 
Income) (Rev. 12/16)  
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git3b.pdf 
 
GIT-4   Filing Status (Rev. 12/16) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git4.pdf 
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GIT-5   Exempt Obligations (Rev. 12/16) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git5.pdf 
 
GIT-6   Part-Year Residents (Rev. 12/16) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git6.pdf 
 
GIT-7   Military Personnel (Rev. 12/16) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git7.pdf 
 
GIT-8   Estimating Income Taxes (Rev. 12/16) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git8.pdf 
 
GIT-11   New Jersey Resident Return Examples (Rev. 12/16) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git11.pdf 
 
GIT-12   Estates and Trusts (Rev. 12/16) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git12.pdf 
 
 
CORPORATION BUSINESS TAX 
 
List of Approved Software Vendors - Corporation Business Tax (Tax Year 
2016) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/appsoftvend2016.shtml 
 
 
GROSS INCOME TAX  
 
Information for the 2016 Tax Year Including Links to 2016 Income Tax Forms 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/2016taxinfo.shtml 
 
E-File Mandate Information for Paid Tax Preparers 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/efilemandate.shtml 
 
Trust Return Filing Date Change 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/trustreturn.shtml 
 
List of Approved Software Vendors - Gross Income Tax (Tax Year 2016) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/appsoftvendincome2016.shtml 
 
 
INHERITANCE/ESTATE TAX 
 
Inheritance and Estate Tax Rates   
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/inheritance-estate/tax-rates.shtml 
 
General Information Brochure   
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http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/other_forms/inheritance/o10c.pdf 
 
 
LOCAL PROPERTY TAX 
 
Approved Courses for Continuing Education 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/lpt/course17.pdf 
 
Statistical Data: Updated listings under Abstract of Ratables, Average 
Residential Assessment, Average Residential Sales Price, Average 
Residential Tax Bill, County Equalization Tables, Grantor's Listing, and 
Table of Equalized Valuations 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/lpt/statdata.shtml 
 
 
PARTNERSHIPS 
 
Approved Software Vendors - Partnership Tax (Tax Year 2016) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/partnershiptax.shtml 
 
 
SENIOR FREEZE (PROPERTY TAX REIMBURSEMENT) PROGRAM 
 
Information for Current Year (2016)  
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/ptr/index.shtml 
 
 
SALES TAX  
 
Notice of Motor Vehicles that Qualify as Zero Emission Vehicles (ZEVs) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/zevnotice.shtml 
 
 
PUBLIC AUCTIONS 
 
Listings for current Division of Taxation Public Auctions 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/auctions.shtml 
 
 
SMALL BUSINESS WORKSHOPS 
 
Current schedule 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/sbwsched.shtml 
 
 
PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS MESSAGE. 
If you have a question about any of the taxes and programs administered by 
the Division of Taxation, click on 
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https://www.state.nj.us/treas/taxation/contactus_tyttaxa.shtml to send an 
email. 
 
To view, complete, and print our fill-in forms, Adobe Acrobat Reader 
Version 8.16 or higher is required (Version 9.0 or higher recommended). To 
view and print our publications, Adobe Reader Version 4.0 or higher is 
required (Version 9.0 or higher recommended). If you do not have Adobe 
Reader installed on your computer, use this link to download a free copy 
now:  http://get.adobe.com/reader/otherversions/ 
 
 
NJ Division of Taxation 
50 Barrack Street 
Trenton, New Jersey 08695 
609-292-6400 
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